
 
 

 
  

 

 

  

 

 
 
 

 

  

 

From: Hebda, Kathy 
To: Hargreaves, Yvette 
Subject: FW: CTE Audit Rule Webinar 
Date: Friday, March 22, 2024 4:58:43 PM 

Bi-weekly  TY 

From: Chancellor, Career and Adult Ed. <Chancellor2@fldoe.org> 
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2024 11:58 AM 
Subject: CTE Audit Rule Webinar 

Greetings, 

The Division of Career and Adult Education will host a Rule Development Workshop for Rule 
6A-10.0342, Career and Technical Education Program Quality Audit, on April 1, 2024, at 1:30 
pm. The purpose of this workshop is to gather feedback and insights from stakeholders on the 
proposed rule language. 

You may register for the webinar using the following link: 
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/4294877573788204638 

For any questions, please contact Evan Steinberg, Legislative Liaison for the Division of Career 
and Adult Education, at Evan.Steinberg@fldoe.org, or Tara Goodman, Vice Chancellor for the 
Division of Career and Adult Education, at Tara.Goodman@fldoe.org. 

Best Regards, 

Kevin O'Farrell, Ph.D. 
Chancellor 
Career, Technical & Adult Education 
Florida Department of Education 
325 West Gaines Street │ Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Office: (850) 245-0446 
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